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Dear MusicLink Friend,

Are you at your wits end trying to find the perfect gift for that special someone this year? If so, then why not consider the gift of music. A seasonal gift card from the MusicLink Foundation is a wonderful way to honor someone you care about while also helping children who cannot afford music lessons. We can either mail the card directly to your recipient, or we can send the card to you so that you can personalize it yourself. Either way, your card can be inscribed with the name of the person you are honoring and if you choose, the amount you are donating to MusicLink in that person’s honor will also be added.

Did you know that your donation of $500 can bring a new music program to a community; $250 can send a student to summer music camp; $100 can provide $400 worth of music lessons for one year; $50 can provide music and materials for one year and $25 can provide $100 worth of lessons to a child? Think what a difference your tax-deductible contribution can make to a child who otherwise can not afford music lessons.

Please contact us directly if you are interested in participating in our seasonal gift card program. Simply indicate who you want the card sent to on your check, along with their address. Feel free to email us at info@musiclinkfoundation.org for  more information. Best wishes for a happy holiday season and a joyous New Year.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS,

MusicLink teachers, coordinators and students 
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